
ON THE HORIZON 

June 13 Carnival 

June 21 Grade 8’s @ Playland 

June 21 Secondary Award Ceremony 

June 25 Convocation 

June 27 Middle Award Ceremony 

June 27 Middle Report Cards & Last Day 

June 27 Secondary Reports Cards 

A big thank you to our local companies who provided balloons and flowers for decorating the 
Grand March and at Prom last night.  We have Elevated Balloon Company, Shawna and 
Sharan who did the balloons for Grand March and to Buckerfields Paige and Tammy who do-
nated just over $1500 in plants and trees.  Please consider them for your party needs! 

Reminder that today was the last day to check books out from the library and that all books 
are due back on Monday. If you are using a textbook in class, those are not due yet and your 
teacher will collect those later.  

As we find ourselves now in the last month of school, with the end of the school year seem-
ing so close, I want to remind everyone to keep focused (or keep your children focused) on 
steady attendance and steady hard work to see everyone successfully to the end. There's still 
lots of work to do. In particular, many Grads are trying to keep their marks high for post-
secondary admission. If there are excused absences, please continue to use the attendance 
app (School Messenger) and continue to read email from the school that might get sent 
home about lates or absences. When students keep a consistent routine of attending school 
and scheduling their appointments outside of school hours whenever possible, their perfor-
mance will be better. - Mr. Gabriel 

Grad Convocation Details: This year convocation is going to be held on June 25 at 5pm at 
Central Heights Church.  Each family gets 5 tickets and additional tickets can be purchased for 
$5 on SchoolCashOnline. 

Next years grad council has been announced, congratulations to the following Grade 11 stu-
dents: Guneet K, Gurnaaz P, Keerat B, Gavin C, Nashan L, Joven D, Yuvraj G, Mannat B, 
Shivneet B, and Avneet D. 

Yesterday, June 6th, we hosted prom for the graduating class of 2024! It was a fabulous even-
ing with beautiful weather and stunning graduates. We want to extend a big thank you to the 
parents who decorated the gym for grand march, for the many teachers who attended and 
supervised, and to the administrators who hosted the event. It was a wonderful event that 
could not have happened without the many who volunteered their time - from organization, 
décor, traffic control, to people control and all the details in between. A special shout out to 
Mrs. Dueckman, who took the reins on prom this year. We appreciate all that you did (and 
are still doing) for our grads.  Thanks again to all. It was an incredibly fun evening.  Congratu-
lations to the grad class of 2024!  

A quick reminder to please pay any outstanding fees as soon as possible. This could include 
Student Activity Fees, athletic fees, library fees, band, etc.  Please check your SchoolCa-
shOnline account. 

Please note: Yearbooks will only be distributed to students with no outstanding fees 

If you have already 

signed up for a 

summer school 

course, please 

scan the QR code 

below and com-

plete the form  

https://go.schoolmessenger.com/#/home

